
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2007 09:10 AM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

09/27/2007

We have just added 39 new specimens to the website. 

  

New auction specimens are also posted - the current auction closes Oct. 2, 2007, at 7 p.m. eastern standard time. 

  

We hope that you enjoy looking over the minerals! 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


